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AM/LH 
 
9 September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Welcome back to school.  I hope everyone has had a good summer.  The term at Mowbray has 
started well with the children settling into their new classes and systems.  If you do experience any 
settling in issues, please contact your child’s teacher who will be happy to help. 
 
PE/Forest School Timetables 
 
You should have received these via a separate email.  I apologise that these were late this year.  A 
provider altered one of their timetables over the summer which resulted in some clashes for 
several classes.  If you have any questions about the timetables, please check with the office or 
your child’s teacher.  The timetables commence from Monday 12 September. 
 
Uniform Drop 
 
If you have any good quality pre-loved uniform which your child has outgrown, you are now able to 
drop this into the donation point by the scooter shed / Stakeford Lane entrance.  You are also able 
to donate non-uniform items of clothing as well into this collection point if you wish to donate other 
items which your child has outgrown.  Clothing is washed and offered for free or a nominal fee via 
www.communityschoolclothingscheme.org 
 
Jewellery 
 
Can I make the usual reminder that watches are the only acceptable jewellery to the worn.  Any 
earrings should be removed; plastic spacers are acceptable in their place. 
 
School Survey 
 
To help us improve our provision at Mowbray, we have included a link below to our parent survey.  
We would appreciate any feedback so that we are able to plan effectively for the future. 
 
https://forms.gle/kcRmtEQ1bS6UbZHd9 
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Attendance 
 
A reminder that school is open for drop offs between 8.30am and 8.45am.  Arrival at any point 
between these times is fine.  If you arrive after 8.45am, please enter through the main office as a 
late arrival.  Attendance at school is both important and compulsory.  However, there will be times 
when your child may be unable to attend.  Please notify us straight away if your child is poorly and 
unable to attend.  We are monitored for our attendance regularly by the Education Welfare Service.  
If your child’s attendance becomes an issue or if you are facing difficulties getting your child to 
school we have a range of support available.  Please contact Mrs Baines, our Pastoral Manager, if 
you wish to discuss this on 07595613842 or via the main office. 
 
Your sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher 
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